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Public Meeting 

Rehabilitation of Main Street Bridge over the Great Miami River 

MOT-48-13.20, PID 88775 

 
Date:   Wednesday, June 15, 2016   

Time:  4:00 pm to 6:00 pm  

Location:   Dayton Kroc Center (Salvation Army Community Center) 

1000 N. Keowee Street 

Dayton, Ohio  45404 

 

Contacts:   Tony Bensman, Project Manager Tricia Bishop, Environmental Coordinator 

 
Phone:  937-497-6815 Phone:  937-497-6721 

 
Email:  tony.bensman@dot.ohio.gov Email:  tricia.bishop@dot.ohio.gov 

 

The Ohio Department of Transportation (ODOT), in cooperation with the City of Dayton, is 

hosting an Open House Meeting to provide interested parties an opportunity to review and 

comment on the planned rehabilitation of the bridge carrying Main Street (State Route 48) over 

the Great Miami River in downtown Dayton.  Staff from ODOT will be available to answer 

questions and take your comments regarding the proposed improvement.   

At 4:00 pm, the project team will provide a brief project update, followed by an opportunity for 

citizens to make public statements or ask questions publicly, if they choose.  Citizens desiring to 

make public statements will be asked to limit their statements to less than three minutes.  

Following the public presentation and forum, citizens will be provided an opportunity to speak 

one-on-one with members of the project team.   

We encourage you to stop by and discuss the project with us.  If you are unable to attend, but 

would like to provide comments or have questions, please return the enclosed comment form or 

contact the individuals listed above. 

The environmental review, consultation and other actions required by applicable Federal 

environmental laws for this project are being, or have been, carried out by ODOT pursuant to 23 

U.S.C. 327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated 12/11/2015, and executed by FHWA 

and ODOT. 
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